
 
 

 

  
 
Diversity Monitoring Report July 2025 
 
In accordance with the requirements of the Solicitors Regulation Authority, Richmond Chambers LLP 
has conducted a survey of our people and reported the findings to the SRA.   
 
Richmond Chambers LLP is a small niche firm and full publication of our results would identify 
individuals and breach our responsibility to keep such data confidential.  As a result, we are only able to 
publish diversity data in certain limited categories at this time.   

 
 
 
              
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 



 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
A total number of 38 people were employed by Richmond Chambers at the time of survey in July 2025.  
No-one answered that they look after or care for someone with long term physical or mental ill health 
caused by disability or age. Everyone was invited to complete the questionnaire and we received 27 
responses. 


